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16/05/2011

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Thank you for the Draft Interim Housing Policy Consultatiion Document, this was  
considered at a recent Meeting of the Parish Council. 
  
The Parish Council's comments are as follows : 
  
The aim of the Policy is stated as - to make sure that development is centred on the most 
sustainable locations..... 
  
The Parish Council's main concern is that Osgodby has been included in the list of  
Designated Service Villages along with Barlby. The Parish Council feels it is important  
that character of Osgodby should be preserved.  
  
Osgodby, (apart from the garden centre and adjacent units) has only a Public House and  
scant public transport with no services in the evenings or on Sundays and is more in line with 
villages on the 'Other Villages' list.  
  
Yours Sincerely  
  
Dianne Dumbell 
  
Clerk 
Barlby and Osgodby Parish Council  


